
Master of Science in Professional Accounting and Corporate Governance 

(PA stream): Tea Gathering on 18 July 2019 

 

A causal tea gathering for the 2019 graduates of the Master of Science in Professional 

Accounting and Corporate Governance (MScPACG) – Professional Accounting (PA) Stream 

was held in the Staff Lounge of CityU on 18 July 2019. Forty-six MScPACG (PA Stream) 

graduates of the 2018/19 class joined this casual but meaningful event, taking the chance to say 

farewell to their peers and instructors. Also in attendance was the Programme Leader, Dr. 

Zheng Wang, along with the instructors who have conducted courses for the PA Stream over 

the past academic year: Dr. So Yean Kwack, Mr. Alfred Ma, Mr. Wilfred Wong, Dr. Haibin 

Wu, Dr. Alex Zhang and Dr. Zilong Zhang.  

During the event, PA Stream graduates not only exchanged experiences and thoughts about 

their past year of study at CityU and life in Hong Kong with their peers but also shared with 

their instructors some reflections and feedback on the courses. The graduates also discussed 

their career and development plans, giving the instructors valuable insights into their graduates’ 

thoughts and plans for the future. 

The highlight of the event was the presentation of a public letter to the graduates from Mr. 

Wilfred Wong, instructor of Auditing and a former partner of PricewaterhouseCoopers. In this 

letter, Wilfred gave five valuable suggestions to the graduates as they transition from students 

to business professionals. His suggestions, including the importance of family, personal 

relationships and team building and the need to cultivate a good personality, uphold ethical 

standards and be kind to others, were greatly valued by graduates and instructors alike. 

 

  



  

  

 


